

Dear prospective student;

Enclosed is the information you requested on The Electronic University Network and on the available computer systems that we have at educational discounts.

I hope that this is the information that you need. If I can answer any further questions or enroll you feel free to give me a call.

Thank you for your interest in our services. I look forward to taking your enrollment.

Sincerely:

CHARLES K JACKSON Admissions Counselor 800-445-3276 (in CA) or

800-225-3276 (outside CA)